

A Final Assignment for the 9th Grade

Unit 1 /Move Ahead (Level B)

Part A- Vocabulary

Task A- Write 5 sentences with the following words:

accept, chance (n), compete, competitive, give up

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____

Task B- Write the word in the correct place, use the Word Bank to help you.

1. Akko is a beautiful _____
2. The champion always says before a game "_____".
3. My friends _____ Math, it is very difficult for them to understand.
4. I _____ chips over pasta.
5. The basketball _____ won the game and took the championship.

Word Bank

**hate, do your best,
city, team, prefer**

Task C- Choose the right explanation for each word:

succeed	When you asked to do something alone.
join	When you get a good grade in the test.
individual	To bring together.
race	A contest of speed.

Part B- Language - Present Simple

Task A- Write the words in the correct form of the verb (צורת החיוב, יחיד)

1. wash $\Rightarrow$ _____
2. play $\Rightarrow$ _____
3. catch $\Rightarrow$ _____
4. study $\Rightarrow$ _____
5. dress $\Rightarrow$ _____

Task B- Write the correct form of the verb

1. My father and I _____ (go) to the pool every summer.
2. He _____ (do) his homework when he comes from school.
3. Most of the workers _____ (work) five days a week.
4. _____ (do/does) my friends _____ (go) to the library every week?
5. Sara _____ (doesn't, don't) _____ (like) pasta.

Part C- Reading Comprehension



Christopher Reeve 1952-2004

You have probably heard of Superman, but have you heard of Christopher Reeve? Christopher Reeve was the actor who played *Superman* in four *Hollywood* movies between the years 1978-1987. Reeve's first *Superman* movie was a great success. Millions of people
5 around the world went to see it. Reeve became an international superstar.

In 1995 the world was shocked when Reeve fell off his horse during a riding competition. This terrible accident left him paralyzed - he could not move any part of his body from the neck down. He was in
10 a wheelchair and was connected to a breathing machine. He needed help with everyday tasks: eating, washing and getting dressed. He couldn't even turn the pages of a book.

However, Reeve, who could do so little for himself did so much for others. For example, Reeve collected money to open a research
15 center* that makes the life of paralyzed people around the world better. He also wrote a book called "Still Me", a funny and hopeful story about his life. To this day, this book helps paralyzed people make the most of their lives.

Reeve's life came to an end at the early age of 52. His courage,
20 strength and care for others are still remembered. Christopher Reeve really was a super man.

Questions

1. This text is a ____.

- a ☐ book review
 - b ☐ diary entry
 - c ☐ movie review
 - d ☐ life story
-

2. How did Christopher Reeve help other people who could not move?

Write **one** thing.

3. The title of the book "Still Me" suggests that Reeve ____.

- a ☐ will win the next riding competition
- b ☐ is the same person after the accident
- c ☐ is happy to be a popular superstar
- d ☐ will write another book about his life

4. What is the difference between paragraph 2 and paragraph 3?

- a ☐ Paragraph 2 asks questions and paragraph 3 gives answers.
- b ☐ Paragraph 2 is about Reeve and paragraph 3 is about Superman.
- c ☐ Paragraph 2 is about difficulties and paragraph 3 is about possibilities.
- d ☐ Paragraph 2 talks about times and paragraph 3 talks about places.
-

5. Do these questions have an answer in the text or not?

Tick (✓) the correct column for each question.

	There is an answer in the text	There isn't an answer in the text
a. What did Reeve do before he became an actor?		
b. Who helped Reeve after his accident?		
c. What do people remember about Reeve?		

6. The text ends with the sentence:

"Christopher Reeve really was a super man".

What does this sentence mean?

- a ☐ Reeve was a great person.
- b ☐ Reeve was a great actor.
- c ☐ Reeve wrote about Superman.
- d ☐ Reeve was Superman in a movie.

